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PRESS RELEASE 
May 3, 2022 

Property Revaluation 2022 
2022 is a revaluation year for the City of Waterbury 

 
CT General State Statute 12-62 requires that each town shall implement a 
revaluation not later than the first day of October every five years. The last 
revaluation for Waterbury was conducted on October 1, 2017.  
 
Data mailers will be sent to every household beginning May 6, 2022 and 
homeowners are asked to review the data, make any changes and return the 
forms within 10 business days of receipt.  Data Forms can be returned via mail or 
by dropping off at the Assessor’s Office during business hours. Our goal is to 
ensure the accuracy of data on the forms so that accurate values can be applied 
to all properties. If you have any questions regarding the data mailers, or the 
process of revaluation you can contact the Assessor’s Office, (203)574-6821. 
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Mike Moriarty 
Assessor’s Office 
Email: mmoriarty@waterburyct.org 
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